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From: Arlene Weeks [akrechweeks@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 12:42 PM ,.,.*,-»„-
To: EP, RegComments RECEIVED
Subject: Marcellus shale IRRC
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The regulations should be passed. The Gulf has taught us that we need to be much more cautious and work on
preventing any future disasters.
A Weeks

Doylestown,PA 18901


